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Contractor Safety Webinar 
Tuesday, June 18, 2024, 2:00 p.m. ET 
 
On 6/18/2024 at 2:00 p.m. ET, the SMCX will present a 
“Contractor Safety” webinar, with a partial focus on the 
Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) 
Voluntary Protection Programs (VPP) implementation 
applicability. 

This webinar focuses on definining VPP classification of 
contractors, describing VPP requirements for contractors 
and describing basic safety procedures you should cover during contractor orientation at your 
organization or installation. 

This webinar will provide an overview of the types of Contractors working at VPP Star sites and at sites 
working to earn VPP Star recognition. It will also include a discussion on the VPP standards each 
classification of Contractor is required to follow, as well as various responsibilities of both the host site 
and the working contractors. 

The webinar will be beneficial to contracting representatives, higher level safety professionals, and 
personnel who work directly with contractors. 

Click the article headline or link here (smscx.org/training/SessionInfo.aspx?sessionid=230) for more 
information on how to register. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at: 
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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